
Barony of Namron - Populace Meeting 

6/1/2017 

Officer Reports 

 Their Excellencies – H.E. Andrew Turnbull and H.E. Kyna Terricsdottir (mka Andy and Kylie 

Steely) baron@namron.ansteorra.org and baroness@namron.ansteorra.org 

o Upcoming Work Days 
 Weekend of June 21st, July 1st and July 8th 
 Working on lyst field, pavilion ropes, painting cloth wall panels, and 

the trebs 
 Be on the lookout for more information! 

o June 10th: William Lindsey is hosting Northern Regional War Practice at 
TE’s house, 4200 E. Franklin. This is also an open time for people working 
on arts and sciences, etc. Likely a cook-out after the fighting. 

o Giada, Ulrich and the kids are moving the weekend of the 10th. Contact 
them on Facebook or TE’s for more information on how you can help! 

o While Andrew and Kyna are not stepping down now, if you are interested 
in learning more about what is involved with being the Baron and 
Baroness or if you have any questions, please let them know! 

 Seneschal – Lady Uliana Haiduk (mka Julia Haiduk) seneschal@namron.ansteorra.org 
o Open Offices: Thrown Weapons, Rapier Marshall, Webminister, 

Hospitaler, applications due today (6/1)! Announcements will be soon. 
MOC office is also open. 

o We are making some changes to our social media presence to better 
follow the society’s social media policy and help with recruitment and 
announcements. Please see the June Plume for more information! 

 We will be adding a Facebook page that will be public and used by 
the admins for announcements, meeting and practice times, etc. 

 We will keep our current Facbook group, but will change it to a 
closed group so only members can see the conversations. This will 
be for general SCA related conversations, etc. 

 The admins will approve new member requests (which is 
what already happens). 

o I have contacted the Kingdom server admin to get our email list 
management/administrators changed to the Webminister and the 
Seneschal to hopefully expedite new list addition requests, etc. 

o We had some members meet with the OKC Ren Fair that is being 
advertised for this fall. Due to some of the financial requirements and 
organizational concerns, the barony will not be participating in this as an 
official demo. If you attend you are welcome to hand out cards – see the 
Hospitaler if you need any! We will reevaluate this as a demo opportunity 
in future years. 

o Oak Springs 
 Oak Springs is looking into doing a Brewing and Bardic event at 

Lake Longmire in Paul’s Valley this October. The site allows 
camping and has showers, small grilles, picnic tables, and a lit 
covered area that can be reserved/rented. Be on the lookout for 
more information! 



o Tavern and Feast Bids 
 We are now accepting bids for tavern and feast at Protectorate XLI, 

A Pirate’s Ransom. Tavern and feast bids are due by 8:00 pm on 
Thursday August 3rd. Please send all bids to the financial 
committee and the autocrats at the email addresses listed below. A 
pirate theme is encouraged for both tavern and feast, but is not 
required. 

 baron@namron.ansteorra.org 
 baroness@namron.ansteorra.org 
 seneschal@namron.ansteorra.org 
 exchequer@namron.ansteorra.org 
 wyhoyle@gmail.com 
 captainsavagecreations@yahoo.com 

 Protectorate will be held October 6-8 at Camp Graham Ball in 
Holliday, TX. 

 Tavern: Please provide a bid for both breakfast and lunch on 
Saturday of the event. Tavern can be either baronial-funded or self-
funded. If baronial funded, proceeds will go back to the barony’s 
general account. If funded by the tavern steward, proceeds go back 
to the steward to be either kept or used for a purpose in the barony 
designated by the steward. Please include how the tavern will be 
funded in your bid. 

 Feast: Feast will be held Saturday evening. The kitchen at Graham 
Ball has a walk-in cooler, an upright refrigerator and freezer, an 
oven, a griddle and several burners. Proceeds from feast will go 
back to the barony. 

 Treasurer – H.E. Adena Terricsdottir (mka Adena Hudson) exchequer@namron.ansteorra.org 

o Please be sure to turn in receipts and cash checks once you get them.  
o $135 profit from Beltane + $120 donation from Tavern (donation to be 

used for Gulf Wars Showers) 
o Wrote check for Skorrgardr pavilion, new stakes and uprights for Barony. 
o Currently around $11,000 in the bank. 

 Herald – H.L. Aibhilin inghean Daibhidh  (mka Bethany Rowlings) herald@namron.ansteorra.org 
o No report. 

 Chronicler – Sunewa Kárradóttir (mka Kelley McKinnon), chronicler@namron.ansteorra.org 

o Please contact the chronicler if you have anything you would like 
published or if you are interested in doing an article for the newsletter. 

o If anyone is interested in submitting articles, please get them to Sunewa 
by the 22nd of the month to be included in the next month’s Plume. 

 Arts and Sciences - Lady Kersten Merliainen (mka Sara Day) moas@namron.ansteorra.org 
o Classes are typically at 7:30 pm on the 2nd Monday of the month and take 

place at West Wind. 
o This Month’s class is on June 12th and will be on making cell phone girdle 

book covers. 
o If you are interested in teaching the July class, please talk to Kerstan by 

the 10th! 



 Webminister - H.L Meraud de Dun Carraig (mka Jolene Graves) 

webminister@namron.ansteorra.org 
o OPEN OFFICE, applications due 6/1/2017 
o No report. 

 Hospitaler - Lady Arianna of Namron  (mka Arianna Nardi) hospitaler@namron.ansteorra.org 
o OPEN OFFICE, applications due 6/1/2017 
o The Northkeep demo at Phillbrook went well and the museum seemed 

happy with the SCA’s turnout and demonstration. 
 Rapier Marshall - Lady Veronica du Sanguieo (mka Veronica Agers) 

rapiermarshall@namron.ansteorra.org –  

o OPEN OFFICE, applications due 6/1/2017 
o Practices Tuesdays 7pm at Sellers Center in OKC. 
o Change in practice money procedures: Sellers will now have a 

person at the door collecting the $2 from each person as they arrive 
for practice. This is due to a change in procedures required by the 
city or state. 

 Knights Marshall – Centurion Micolay Haiduk (mka Brendan Haiduk) 

knightsmarshall@namron.ansteorra.org 

o Practices Wednesdays 6:30 pm at Sellers Center in OKC. 
o Youth practice is hosted by Wiesenfeuer Wednesdays from 7-8 pm at 

Sellers Center in OKC. 
o Change in practice money procedures: Sellers will now have a 

person at the door collecting the $2 from each person as they arrive 
for practice. This is due to a change in procedures required by the 
city or state. 

 Minister of Children – OPEN OFFICE, moc@namron.ansteorra.org 

o OPEN OFFICE. This position is currently accepting applications. 
Applications will be open until one is received and then a closing date will 
be announced. 

o No report. 
 Archery Marshall - H.L. Cian Rhys Gravenor (mka Cecil Hudson) 

missile@namron.ansteorra.org 
o Archery practice is Sundays from noon-3pm at 4200 E. Franklin in 

Norman. All ages are welcome and there is loaner equipment. Be sure to 
check Facebook to make sure practice is happening because it is often 
canceled due to event schedules and weather. 

o No report. 
 Thrown Weapons Marshall – OPEN OFFICE, thrown-weapons@namron.ansteorra.org 

o OPEN OFFICE. This position is currently accepting applications.An 
application has been received. Any additional applications are due June 
1st, 2017. 

o No report. 
  



Other Business 

 Protectorate, “A Pirate’s Ransom” 
o The event will be October 6-8 at Camp Graham Ball. 
o Autocrats are Captain and Yancy 
o If you are interested in assisting with site and list heralding, please contact 

Donnan (Robert Schafer). 
o If you are interested in helping with Waterbearing, please contact Vaduny 

Cel Tradat. 
 January 2018 Crown Tournament Bid 

o Hosted by the Canton of Skorragardr with the support of the Barony of 
Namron. 

o Lady Villana and Mistress Bea will be the event stewards.  
o It will be held January 13, 2018 in Ardmore, OK. 
o Planning meetings will be at Skorragardr’s gathers. 

 Summer Bardic Nights 
o Aibhilin will be hosting bardic nights this summer. Be on the lookout for 

more information! 
 Fiber Social 

o Vigdis will be hosting a fiber arts social at her house on Wednesday 6/7. 
Please contact her if you are interested in attending! 

 Castellan Follow-Up and Word Fame! 
o Congrats to several members of the Namron populace for their 

achievements at Castellan! 
 HE Margherita is the new Arts and Sciences Champion 
 HL Cian is the new Archery Champion and Lord Cornelius came in 

2nd 
 Lord Cornelius is the new Rapier Champion and the new overall 

Castellan Champion 
 Namron Stickers 

o Orlando has Namron stickers available for sale. They are $5 for one, or $3 
each for more than one. 

 
Open Offices 

 Please let the seneschal or Their Excellencies know if you have any questions on 
applying for an office. 

o Thrown Weapons Marshall (closes 6/1/2017) 
o Rapier Marshall (closes 6/1/2017) 
o Webminister (closes 6/1/2017) 
o Hospitaler (closes 6/1/2017) 
o Minister of Children (ongoing) 

 

  



Upcoming Events 

 June 
o 2-4 Bhakail Investiture and K&Q Rattan Champions - Kingdom of the 

East 
o 9-11 King's College - Steppes (Allen, TX)   

Lilies War - Kingdom of Calontir  
o 16-18 Lilies War - Kingdom of Calontir  

Known World Dance and Music Symposium – Baltimore, MD   
Ansteorra Heraldic and Scribal Symposium - Raven's Fort 

(Madisonville, TX)   
o 23-25 Bonwicke Artisans - Bonwicke (Lubbock, TX) 

Known World Heraldic and Scribal Symposium – Knoxville, TN   
 July 

o 7-9 Crown Tournament - Bonwicke (Abilene, TX) 
o 14-16 Summer Roundtable - Raven's Fort (TBD near Huntsville, TX) 


